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June 14, 2016

Mr, Damon Ricks

Flynn Engineering Services, P.A.
241 Commercial Bhvd.

Lauderdale By The Sea, FL 33308

RE: Pompano Project 1500 N Federal Hwy
Dear Mr. Ricks,

I have reviewed the information you sent me regarding the land use amendment for the
proposed project in Pompano Beach located at 1500 N Federal Hwy., per your letter, you plan to
construct 445 units in a multi-family project. 1 wanted to inform you that Waste Management's
local disposal facilities have adequate volume space to accommodate the anticipated additional
waste generated by the proposed project in your request. In addition, Waste Management’s
collections operations have sufficient equipment available to provide the required services to this
project during all the developmental phases from construction to final occupation by residents
and tenants.

Waste Management is the authorized municipal hauler for the City of Pompano Beach, please
contact us as soon as you are ready to begin construction at this site so that Waste Management
can provide the containers that you will need during this project.

If you should have any additional, questions please do not hesitate in giving me a call.
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Luigi Pace
Government Affairs Manager
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